NOTICE REGARDING THE
November 6, 2018 Statewide General Election
Lassen Community College Trustee Area No. 1 Ballot Error

An error was made in the instructions on the November 6, 2018 Statewide General Election ballot for the race of Lassen Community College, Governing Board Member for Trustee Area No. 1.  The instructions for this race read, “Vote for no more than THREE” when they should have read, “Vote for no more than TWO”.

After consulting with the California Secretary of State’s office, Lassen County Counsel and reviewing the California Elections Code, it is clear that continuing the election for this race would produce illegal results.  Therefore, I must declare that due to the error this race must be re-conducted.  Votes cast for this race in the November 6, 2018 General Election Ballot will not be tallied.  The remainder of the ballot will be counted as normal.

A Special Election for the Lassen Community College District, Trustee Area No. 1 will be conducted at a later date.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact my office. 

[bookmark: _MailAutoSig]Julie M. Bustamante
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lassen County Clerk-Recorder
220 S Lassen Street Suite 5
Susanville CA 96130
530.251.8217
Fax 530.257.3480
lcclerk@co.lassen.ca.us
www.lassencounty.org

